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May 18, 2021 

 

Dear Grade 7s and Parents: 

 

Re: Important Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony Information 

 

The grade 7 teacher team, Ms. Eppele and I are starting our planning for our Grade 7 

Leaving Ceremony.  Covid restrictions are not allowing guests or us to meet as one large 

group.  Instead, we will be inviting each class at a time to receive their medals.  The PAC 

are helping to make a backdrop for our student photos and they are also looking into a 

Grad gift. 

 

Baby Photos Needed 

 

We are making a slide show of baby pictures followed by Grade 7 student photos for our 

Grade 7 year end assembly.  Please allow your child to bring a baby (age 3 or younger) 

photo to school this week so I can build it into the slide show.  You can also email me the 

baby photo at redding_s@surreyschools.ca 

 

We are also looking into ways that we can share the medal presentation photos, 

slideshows, and speeches with our families. T here will be more info to come on this.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Eppele and Mr. Redding 
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